
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To: Dr. Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle Sochor, Chief Academic Officer   

 

Date: February 5, 2016 

 

Re:   action memo 

         February 24, 2016 board meeting 

 

 

Recommend board approval for CPR/AED training at Bullock School on May 18, 2016. The 

training will be done by a volunteer organization, Newark Beth Israel Training Center, and is 

for staff members who are Medical Emergency Response Team Members (MERT). The cost to 

the district will be $5.00 per participant for the CPR/AED certification card. There will be 

approximately 20-25 participants. 

 

 


